

28 March 2019

Application for a Premises Licence – ARBORETUM Cavell House

Dear Mr Ward.

Thank you for your comments in respect of our premises licence application.

I would be most grateful for the opportunity to meet you to explain the scope of our application further. I hope that a meeting will help to reassure you that our proposals at ARBORETUM will not cause you any disturbance. If this is of interest, please let me know some convenient dates and times to meet next week. Alternatively, please do not hesitate to contact me by telephone or email. I would also be happy to answer any specific questions in writing, if that assists.

We have planned a private preview evening for press and special guests on 11 April prior to our full launch in May. The event will launch our Green Utopia exhibition-taking place between 12-14 April. The exhibition will explore the benefits of green indoor environments for our individual and social wellbeing and will also feature an exhibition by Adrian Huston - a celebrated fine artist and photographer - along with a seminar held by Emily Penn, the environmental campaigner for a plastic free ocean.

I would be delighted to welcome you to the exhibition on either 12, 13 or 14 April, which should give you a better understanding of the type of events/functions we hope to host at ARBORETUM alongside our food and beverage offer for members and office workers in the building.

I would also welcome any feedback you have during our preview event on 11 April as it will be a test event for what we can do with the space without disturbing our neighbours. Please let me know if you are disturbed in any way whatsoever. We can then take appropriate action to implement measures to avoid any disturbance after we open in May.

Thank you for your consideration of this letter. I hope to meet you soon.

Yours sincerely



28 March 2019

Application for a Premises Licence – ARBORETUM Cavell House

Dear Mr Ward.

Thank you for your comments in respect of our premises licence application.

I would be most grateful for the opportunity to meet you to explain the scope of our application further. I hope that a meeting will help to reassure you that our proposals at ARBORETUM will not cause you any disturbance. If this is of interest, please let me know some convenient dates and times to meet next week. Alternatively, please do not hesitate to contact me by telephone or email. I would also be happy to answer any specific questions in writing, if that assists.

We have planned a private preview evening for press and special guests on 11 April prior to our full launch in May. The event will launch our Green Utopia exhibition-taking place between 12-14 April. The exhibition will explore the benefits of green indoor environments for our individual and social wellbeing and will also feature an exhibition by Adrian Huston - a celebrated fine artist and photographer - along with a seminar held by Emily Penn, the environmental campaigner for a plastic free ocean.

I would be delighted to welcome you to the exhibition on either 12, 13 or 14 April, which should give you a better understanding of the type of events/functions we hope to host at ARBORETUM alongside our food and beverage offer for members and office workers in the building.

I would also welcome any feedback you have during our preview event on 11 April as it will be a test event for what we can do with the space without disturbing our neighbours. Please let me know if you are disturbed in any way whatsoever. We can then take appropriate action to implement measures to avoid any disturbance after we open in May.

Thank you for your consideration of this letter. I hope to meet you soon.

Yours sincerely



28 March 2019

Application for a Premises Licence – ARBORETUM Cavell House

Dear Mr J Milton,

Thank you for your comments in respect of our premises licence application.

I would be most grateful for the opportunity to meet you to explain the scope of our application further. I hope that a meeting will help to reassure you that our proposals at ARBORETUM will not cause you any disturbance. If this is of interest, please let me know some convenient dates and times to meet next week. Alternatively, please do not hesitate to contact me by telephone or email. I would also be happy to answer any specific questions in writing, if that assists.

We have planned a private preview evening for press and special guests on 11 April prior to our full launch in May. The event will launch our Green Utopia exhibition-taking place between 12-14 April. The exhibition will explore the benefits of green indoor environments for our individual and social wellbeing and will also feature an exhibition by Adrian Huston - a celebrated fine artist and photographer - along with a seminar held by Emily Penn, the environmental campaigner for a plastic free ocean.

I would be delighted to welcome you to the exhibition on either 12, 13 or 14 April, which should give you a better understanding of the type of events/functions we hope to host at ARBORETUM alongside our food and beverage offer for members and office workers in the building.

I would also welcome any feedback you have during our preview event on 11 April as it will be a test event for what we can do with the space without disturbing our neighbours. Please let me know if you are disturbed in any way whatsoever. We can then take appropriate action to implement measures to avoid any disturbance after we open in May.

Thank you for your consideration of this letter. I hope to meet you soon.

Yours sincerely



28 March 2019

Application for a Premises Licence – ARBORETUM Cavell House

Dear Mr A Milton.

Thank you for your comments in respect of our premises licence application.

I would be most grateful for the opportunity to meet you to explain the scope of our application further. I hope that a meeting will help to reassure you that our proposals at ARBORETUM will not cause you any disturbance. If this is of interest, please let me know some convenient dates and times to meet next week. Alternatively, please do not hesitate to contact me by telephone or email. I would also be happy to answer any specific questions in writing, if that assists.

We have planned a private preview evening for press and special guests on 11 April prior to our full launch in May. The event will launch our Green Utopia exhibition-taking place between 12-14 April. The exhibition will explore the benefits of green indoor environments for our individual and social wellbeing and will also feature an exhibition by Adrian Huston - a celebrated fine artist and photographer - along with a seminar held by Emily Penn, the environmental campaigner for a plastic free ocean.

I would be delighted to welcome you to the exhibition on either 12, 13 or 14 April, which should give you a better understanding of the type of events/functions we hope to host at ARBORETUM alongside our food and beverage offer for members and office workers in the building.

I would also welcome any feedback you have during our preview event on 11 April as it will be a test event for what we can do with the space without disturbing our neighbours. Please let me know if you are disturbed in any way whatsoever. We can then take appropriate action to implement measures to avoid any disturbance after we open in May.

Thank you for your consideration of this letter. I hope to meet you soon.

Yours sincerely



28 March 2019

Application for a Premises Licence – ARBORETUM Cavell House

Dear Mr Hoskins.

Thank you for your comments in respect of our premises licence application.

I would be most grateful for the opportunity to meet you to explain the scope of our application further. I hope that a meeting will help to reassure you that our proposals at ARBORETUM will not cause you any disturbance. If this is of interest, please let me know some convenient dates and times to meet next week. Alternatively, please do not hesitate to contact me by telephone or email. I would also be happy to answer any specific questions in writing, if that assists.

We have planned a private preview evening for press and special guests on 11 April prior to our full launch in May. The event will launch our Green Utopia exhibition-taking place between 12-14 April. The exhibition will explore the benefits of green indoor environments for our individual and social wellbeing and will also feature an exhibition by Adrian Huston - a celebrated fine artist and photographer - along with a seminar held by Emily Penn, the environmental campaigner for a plastic free ocean.

I would be delighted to welcome you to the exhibition on either 12, 13 or 14 April, which should give you a better understanding of the type of events/functions we hope to host at ARBORETUM alongside our food and beverage offer for members and office workers in the building.

I would also welcome any feedback you have during our preview event on 11 April as it will be a test event for what we can do with the space without disturbing our neighbours. Please let me know if you are disturbed in any way whatsoever. We can then take appropriate action to implement measures to avoid any disturbance after we open in May.

Thank you for your consideration of this letter. I hope to meet you soon.

Yours sincerely



28 March 2019

Application for a Premises Licence – ARBORETUM Cavell House

Dear Mr Buckle.

Thank you for your comments in respect of our premises licence application.

I would be most grateful for the opportunity to meet you to explain the scope of our application further. I hope that a meeting will help to reassure you that our proposals at ARBORETUM will not cause you any disturbance. If this is of interest, please let me know some convenient dates and times to meet next week. Alternatively, please do not hesitate to contact me by telephone or email. I would also be happy to answer any specific questions in writing, if that assists.

We have planned a private preview evening for press and special guests on 11 April prior to our full launch in May. The event will launch our Green Utopia exhibition-taking place between 12-14 April. The exhibition will explore the benefits of green indoor environments for our individual and social wellbeing and will also feature an exhibition by Adrian Huston - a celebrated fine artist and photographer - along with a seminar held by Emily Penn, the environmental campaigner for a plastic free ocean.

I would be delighted to welcome you to the exhibition on either 12, 13 or 14 April, which should give you a better understanding of the type of events/functions we hope to host at ARBORETUM alongside our food and beverage offer for members and office workers in the building.

I would also welcome any feedback you have during our preview event on 11 April as it will be a test event for what we can do with the space without disturbing our neighbours. Please let me know if you are disturbed in any way whatsoever. We can then take appropriate action to implement measures to avoid any disturbance after we open in May.

Thank you for your consideration of this letter. I hope to meet you soon.

Yours sincerely



28 March 2019

Application for a Premises Licence – ARBORETUM Cavell House

Dear Mr Lamoury,

Thank you for your comments in respect of our premises licence application.

I would be most grateful for the opportunity to meet you to explain the scope of our application further. I hope that a meeting will help to reassure you that our proposals at ARBORETUM will not cause you any disturbance. If this is of interest, please let me know some convenient dates and times to meet next week. Alternatively, please do not hesitate to contact me by telephone or email. I would also be happy to answer any specific questions in writing, if that assists.

We have planned a private preview evening for press and special guests on 11 April prior to our full launch in May. The event will launch our Green Utopia exhibition-taking place between 12-14 April. The exhibition will explore the benefits of green indoor environments for our individual and social wellbeing and will also feature an exhibition by Adrian Huston - a celebrated fine artist and photographer - along with a seminar held by Emily Penn, the environmental campaigner for a plastic free ocean.

I would be delighted to welcome you to the exhibition on either 12, 13 or 14 April, which should give you a better understanding of the type of events/functions we hope to host at ARBORETUM alongside our food and beverage offer for members and office workers in the building.

I would also welcome any feedback you have during our preview event on 11 April as it will be a test event for what we can do with the space without disturbing our neighbours. Please let me know if you are disturbed in any way whatsoever. We can then take appropriate action to implement measures to avoid any disturbance after we open in May.

Thank you for your consideration of this letter. I hope to meet you soon.

Yours sincerely



28 March 2019

Application for a Premises Licence – ARBORETUM Cavell House

Dear Mr Hasking,

Thank you for your comments in respect of our premises licence application.

I would be most grateful for the opportunity to meet you to explain the scope of our application further. I hope that a meeting will help to reassure you that our proposals at ARBORETUM will not cause you any disturbance. If this is of interest, please let me know some convenient dates and times to meet next week. Alternatively, please do not hesitate to contact me by telephone or email. I would also be happy to answer any specific questions in writing, if that assists.

We have planned a private preview evening for press and special guests on 11 April prior to our full launch in May. The event will launch our Green Utopia exhibition-taking place between 12-14 April. The exhibition will explore the benefits of green indoor environments for our individual and social wellbeing and will also feature an exhibition by Adrian Huston - a celebrated fine artist and photographer - along with a seminar held by Emily Penn, the environmental campaigner for a plastic free ocean.

I would be delighted to welcome you to the exhibition on either 12, 13 or 14 April, which should give you a better understanding of the type of events/functions we hope to host at ARBORETUM alongside our food and beverage offer for members and office workers in the building.

I would also welcome any feedback you have during our preview event on 11 April as it will be a test event for what we can do with the space without disturbing our neighbours. Please let me know if you are disturbed in any way whatsoever. We can then take appropriate action to implement measures to avoid any disturbance after we open in May.

Thank you for your consideration of this letter. I hope to meet you soon.

Yours sincerely